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NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 

INVITATION FOR BIDS 

 

The Maine Bureau of General Services is conducting a competitive bid 

process for the Exterior Improvements at the Harlow and Williams Pavilion 

State Office Buildings in Augusta, Maine.  E-mailed Bids will be opened 

and read aloud by the Bureau of General Services at 2:00 p.m. April 21, 

2023. A mandatory Pre-Bid conference will be held at the Harlow State 

Office Building, 18 Elkins Lane, Augusta Maine on April 5th, 2023 at 10am. 

The walkthrough will start at the main entrance portico.  

 

The work consists of exterior improvements including masonry, concrete 

paving, steel pipe railings and painting.  

 

The detailed Notice to Contractors is on the Bureau of General Services 

website: https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities. 
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